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Conduct introductions and take action to make an appointment to the Pflugerville Community
Development Corporation (PCDC) Board of Directors for one unexpired term ending December 31,
2023.

There is currently one opening on the PCDC Board of Directors for an unexpired term ending
December 31, 2023. Applications have been received from Samantha Pisik, Devin Donovan, and
Karen Milley.

Prior City Council Action
City Council made appointments to the PCDC Board of Directors December 6, 2022.

Supporting documents attached:
N/A

Recommended Action
Conduct introductions and make appointments as appropriate to the PCDC Board of Directors.
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